
 

 

 

ANMF NEWSFLASH 

Lifeblood Burnie Donor Centre  

Response to Proposal to Permanently Change 

Burnie Rosters 

The Australian Nursing and Midwifery Federation Tasmanian Branch (ANMF) has consulted with members 

about Lifeblood’s proposal to permanently change the Burnie Donor Centre operating hours. 

 

Following that consultation, the ANMF has written to Lifeblood to outline members’ concerns in relation to 

issues about the maintenance of current terms and conditions and of employment and sought assurances 

about equalisation processes that might be required.  The ANMF has requested Lifeblood respond by close of 

business Thursday 24 November 2022. 

 

The ANMF will keep members updated on the response and next steps. 

 

The ANMF Tasmanian Branch is 8000 plus members strong! Supporting nurses, midwives, and care 

workers as the only union in Tasmania employing nurses and care workers to represent members. This is 

why our Organisers and Member Support Team are uniquely positioned to understand your experiences, 

represent you in your workplace, and offer industrial advice that’s relevant to you. 

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact our Member Support Team via email on 

membersupport@anmftas.org.au. Email is the preferred and fastest way of contacting the team. Alternatively, 

you can phone 1800 001 241. 
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